
 
 

 

June 26, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
We have not received any further updates on reopening timelines.  We continue to 
await word from the state.  We remain optimistic that we will have some 
additional updates for our meeting next week.  
 
We hope the visits that are scheduled go well this weekend.  
 
Earlier this week we sent out an Action Alert regarding future funding and support 
from the state.  As of this moment, we are at 19,900 emails sent to the 
Governor.  The goal is to reach 20,000 shortly.  If you have not done so yet, please 
reach out to your legislators to make sure services for children and adults with 
autism and other developmental disabilities are given a priority in the Fiscal Year 
2021 budget cycle.  Please ask your friends and family to also reach out to them, so 
feel free to share the link below.  You can access the link by clicking 
here:  https://cqrcengage.com/thearcma/app/write-a-letter?0&engagementId=508435  
#DontCutUsOut 
 
Thank you and have a nice weekend.  
 
  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
  
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376  
 Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
One tap mobile  
+13126266799,,746397376# US (Chicago)  
+13017158592,,746397376# US (Germantown)  
 Dial by your location  
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)  
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)  
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)  
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)  
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)  
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)  
Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
Find your local number: https://amegoinc.zoom.us/u/akIdEGjYQ  
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